
Bullied is a moving documentary short film.  It tells the story of a boy who was so 
severely beaten and taunted by classmates because of his sexual orientation—and 
ignored by school administrators—that he had serious physical, emotional and 
psychological injuries.  It also shows the steps he, his parents and civic leaders 
took to put a stop to it and establish new expectations in their community. 
 

Schools, parents and youth have become more aware of bullying and increased 
efforts to address it in recent years.  This program will enhance those endeavors 
by providing an opportunity for youth, parents, teachers, school administrators 
and other community leaders to have explore this issue together. 
 

Please join us on Saturday, September 15th at 
St. Paul’s Church 

113 Engle St. 
Englewood, NJ 07631 

from 6:00-8:00PM at in the Parish Hall 
Refreshments will be provided 

This program is FREE, but please register with Kaileen Alston, 
Diocesan Director of Youth & Young Adult Ministries, at (973) 430-9991 
or kalston@dioceseofnewark.org by Wednesday, September 12th so 
we have enough refreshments and materials. 
 

The Episcopal Diocese of Newark’s Youth Ministry is pleased to present this to help our        
communities prepare for the school year.  We thank the Diocese’s chapter of Integrity 
USA and St. Paul’s Church in Englewood for serving as co-sponsors of this program. 
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